
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

How You Can  

Make A 

Difference… 

 Pray 
 Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world.  

And pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM to 

meet their needs.  

 Pray for our Mission 

       Teams. 

 Financial Needs 
o Please continue to be in 

prayer for the everyday 

financial needs to run the 

ministry. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

As I write this newsletter I can’t help but feel as Paul did when he wrote to the 

Philippian Church and said, “I thank my God upon every remembrance of you”.  

As I look back over 2013 and see all God has done through your prayers and 

contributions (of all descriptions), I am truly blessed.  Thank You! 

For your information and prayers, Barbara and I have resigned the pastorate at 

South Fork Baptist Church in Todd, NC.  We will be moving to our home in 

Carolina Shores, NC the first of February.  We now have much more time to 

devote to Touch The World Ministries.  Consequently, if you, your church, or 

your supporting group would benefit from a personal, current report on your 

projects through TTWM or just a general report on the work and progress of the 

ministry, I will be available to come and share with you.  It would be a joy on 

my part to be able to do so.  Our cell numbers will remain the same – 828-413-

0438 and Barbara’s – 828-443-4988.  Our home address is 82 Carolina Shores 

Dr., Carolina Shores, NC  28467.  Our project director, David Cooper, and his 

wife, Sandy will remain in Todd and the Touch the World Ministries’ address 

will continue to be PO Box 218, Todd, NC  28684.  If you need information on 

the Child Sponsorship Program or Financial Information you can contact Sandy 

at 828-403-4817.  You can reach David at 828-

403-8377.  Please be in prayer for us as we make 

this transition.  I am excited to see what God has 

in store for us. 

 

Many Blessings, 

Homer 

Project Focus 
River Jordan Champion Home, located in 

Bungoma, Kenya, is in need of the next phase for 

their school on the campus. River Jordan already 

has a school on site for children through grade 

four.  The next phase will be for grades five - 

eight.  The cost of this project counting materials 

and labor is $16,090. Please be in prayer for this 

need.   

Pictured on left:  Some of the children in front of 

River Jordan School with new books and tables 

purchased by a TTW supporter.  The children 

were so excited to have their new books. 
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